
SEE Notice Below! 

 

 Cooling Station – Wednesday & Thursday 

 Discourage our local bear population 

 Save the Date for Old Home Day – Saturday, August 10th 

 Household Hazardous Waste Collection dates 

 

 

THE “NEW HAMPTON CONNECTION” 
 
E-mail notices will be sent from this office with dates, locations and times of Town Meetings, special meetings, special 

events, and other important town events or information.   We hope you will find these notices helpful.  These e-mails will 

not provide notice of regular scheduled meetings, deadlines, holiday hours, general information, etc.  For such scheduled 

information, please check the town web site www.new-hampton.nh.us or call the Town Office at 603-744-3559.  All public 

meeting notices are posted at the Town Office and Public Works Department.  All town newspaper notices are placed in 

the Laconia Daily Sun. 

 

Please talk with other New Hampton residents who may not have been contacted to see if they are interested in receiving 

these e-mails.  I also would encourage you to get the “word out” about important information to those who may not have 

e-mail. 

 

If at some future time you change your e-mail address or you wish to be removed from the list, please send an e-mail to 

selectmen@new-hampton.nh.us.  

 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN:     Michael A. Drake, Eric Shaw, and Bruce Harvey  

 

Corey Davenport 

Town Administrator 

Town of New Hampton 

6 Pinnacle Hill Road                           

Tel.  603-744-3559 

 

June 18, 2024 

 

 

 

New Hampton Fire Department  
 

 



Cooling Center 

Wednesday & Thursday from 9 am to 7 pm 

 
Know the signs and symptoms of heat related emergencies.  Dizziness, nausea, 

headaches, heavy sweating, muscle cramps, rapid pulses, rapid breathing, and confusion 

are all signs you are too hot and should seek assistance.  

  

New Hampton will be opening a cooling shelter 

at the Public Safety Building on 

Wednesday and Thursday from 9 AM – 7 PM. 

 

Please call the firehouse if you have any questions or concerns.  We can be reached at 

603-744-2735.  If you know or suspect it is an emergency, please call 911. 

 

Fire Chief Scott Cathy 

 

********************** 

Discourage Our Bears 
 

We all know that bears are part of living in New Hampshire.  This is just a reminder to bring 

in your bird feeders at night, and to ensure any trash is secured to avoid bears thinking your 

yard will provide them with food.  Some of them are bold and by denying them food in 

developed areas, they should go further into the woods.  This will help avoid any dangerous 

encounters with children, pets, and farm animals. 

 
 

***************************************************************** 
 

New Hampton’s 125th Old Home Day 

will be 

Saturday, August 10th 

 
 



Save the date !!  More information coming soon. 
 

 

 
 

************************************************** 
 

Annual Household Hazardous Waste Collection 
 

Lakes Region Planning Commission advised that this year’s HHW Collection season has been 
extended, now with a collection in June and two in September in addition to collections in July 
and August.  
 
The first Lakes Region HHW Collection will be this Saturday June 22 at the Public Works 
Garage at 43 Bow St. in Franklin from 8:30 AM – 12:00 PM.  
 

Additional Dates (8:30 am to Noon) 

 
July 27th:   Meredith 17 (Jenness Hill Rd) and Gilford (55 Cherry Valley Rd) 
August 3rd:   Bristol (Newfound Reg. High Sch.) and Moultonborough (68 Hwy  

Garage Rd) 
September 26th:  Tuftonboro (20 Sargent’s Crossing – off Route 171) 
September 28th:  Laconia (27 Bisson Ave) 
 
These locations and dates are available to New Hampton residents.  You may be asked for 
proof of residency. 
 
Information on accepted materials, and other disposal options can be found at the Lakes 
Region HHW website https://www.lakesrpc.nh.gov/Pages/Index/228929/household-
hazardous-waste, or by calling LRPC at 279-8171. 

 

******************************************* 

**END** 


